
 

 

Week of January 15th  
 

 – Healthy Kids
 

 
 
 

 
Registration for the fall school year 2018/19 is now open.  If 

your register by February 12th your registration fee will be ½ off!  If registering 
for summer there is a $30.00 activity fee; please let the office know if 

registering for Fall and Summer!  
 Thank you; don’t miss out! 

 

 
 

This week we will discuss Healthy Kids!  Exercise, sleep, and 
eating healthy will be on the agenda.  The children will learn a new flannel 
board story “Ready for Bed” and listening activity “Can you say what I say?”   
 
 

This week we will be coloring pictures and making projects on Healthy 
Kids. The children will be making their own healthy food plate project.  We will 
also be practicing on learning how to cut with scissors.
 
 

:  This week in concept we will be learning about healthy kids!  We will 
discuss how important it is to wash your hands and to use a Kleenex, what 
healthy foods we should eat and that we need to brush our teeth!    
 
 
 

This week in motor we will do different exercises and activities 
including the ball and wand activity, walking on the balance  and practicing on 
the stair steps. 
 

 


